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Reference:         1578
Title:                      Housing Development - Grasmere Pasture
 
Thank you for your freedom of information request.
 
Please see below for our response. 
If you are unhappy with the way your enquiry has been dealt with, you may ask for an internal review through the council’s ‘comments and complaints scheme’, by e-mailing customer.services@canterbury.gov.uk or by following the procedure set out on the council’s website.  Alternatively you can telephone Matthew Archer on 01227 862 175.
If you are still dissatisfied after an internal review, you may appeal to the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF.
Kind regards,
 
Emma
 
 
Emma Estevez
Freedom of Information Team
Democratic Services
Canterbury City Council
CANTERBURY
CT1 1YW
Tel: 01227 862325
www.canterbury.gov.uk
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Please give us your views through our customer satisfaction survey.
 
 
 
Reference:         1578
Title:                      Housing Development - Grasmere Pasture
Date of reply:    14 April 2016
 
Summary:           
Grasmere Pasture Development
 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to the Local Plan for the period from 23 January 2016 until 22 March 2016. 
 
The responses are provided in the order of your questions set out under three bullet points in your letter:
 
1.       The information you have requested is contained within the Council letter to the Planning Inspector dated 22 March 2016.
Information relating to the consultation is contained at https://www.canterbury.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/local-plan/ under the heading “Most recent consultation”.
 
2.       We have no written correspondence during this specific period.
 
3.       The Council does not hold any such information. The Council’s decisions to amend the Local Plan were taken at the Policy and Resources Committee on 11 November 2015 and subsequently Full Council on 19 November 2015. I refer you to the minutes of the these two meetings which can be accessed via https://www.canterbury.gov.uk/your-council/meetings-agendas-and-minutes/
 
 

DISCLAIMER:
This email and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged or confidential information. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy or delete the content of this message immediately and notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Canterbury City Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by the Council.
This message has been checked for all known viruses.
Please note that emails sent/received by the council may be monitored
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